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AMENDMENT NO:3 

Date: 02 February 2022 

Subject: Amendment No:3 to Request for Proposal (RFP) for “Provision of Consultancy Services on 

Baseline and Needs Assessment Report Preparation” within the scope of “NEET Women Project” issued 

on 24 January 2022  

Ref: UNDP-TUR-RFP(NEET)-2022-07 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

Please kindly be informed that the original submission deadline which was stated as 07.02.2022, 14:00 

hrs. (GMT+3, Local time-Turkey) is extended to 11.02.2022, 14:00 hrs. (GMT+3, Local time-Turkey) 

in the context of subject RFP issued on 24 January 2022 for “Provision of Consultancy Services on 

Baseline and Needs Assessment Report Preparation” within the scope of “NEET Women Project.” 

You are kindly requested to prepare and submit your proposal in response to our subject RFP with the 

consideration of this amendment, with all other clauses of the RFP remaining valid. 

Please be sure that your proposal is submitted via email on or before the extended submission deadline 

on February 11, 2022; 14:00 (GMT+3, Local Time-Turkey) to the email address 

tr.procurement@undp.org. 

 

 

                                                                                           Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                                                                     Üsame Yalçın 

Assistant Resident Representative                                   

(Operations) 
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